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Wychwood Players 

Supper Evening: March 15
th
, 16

th
 and 17th

Mid March will see the Wychwood 

Players holding another of their ever 

popular Supper Evenings featuring two 

one-act plays.  

At the time of writing one of the plays is 

already in rehearsal and the other is 

awaiting publisher’s permission for the 

amateur performing license. This is 

normally a formality so it is expected that 

the director and cast will soon be into 

rehearsal for what should be great evening 

of food, wine, good company and a great 

drama. 

 

No such problems have affected the 

staging of the prize winning Donahue 

Sisters, which already has an enthusiastic 

and talented cast.  

The sisters in question are separated by 

geography but they are bound by family  

and blood bonds, which are twisted 

tighter by a dark secret they share. This 

adult drama is by turns amusing and 

surprising as we learn how the lives of the 

sisters have developed over their years 

apart. Their reunion takes us back into 

their family history and provides a 

memorable theatrical experience for the 

audience to share. 

 

Tickets will cost £12 to include the meal.  

(When booking please be aware that the 

play deals with adult themes and there is 

some strong language.) Tickets always 

sell fast for our Supper Evenings so be 

ready to book early when the Box Office 

opens on 1
st
 February. 

 

Box Office 07776 029871 
Dudley Thompson

 

Thames Valley and Chiltern Air Ambulance
As the Oxfordshire Fundraising Manager 

for the Thames Valley and Chiltern Air 

Ambulance, I am 

looking to recruit some 

new volunteers for our 

busy events calendar in 

2012. 

With no central 

Government or 

National Lottery funding, we rely on the 

local communities throughout Berkshire, 

Oxfordshire and Buckinghamshire to keep 

this emergency service operational 365 

days of the year. We are looking for 

individuals who like meeting new people, 

trying new things and want to join a 

fantastic social network by volunteering a 

few hours a week to their local Air 

Ambulance. We provide training and pay 

all reasonable expenses, so you will never 

be out of pocket, and with 200 events 

attended in Oxfordshire throughout 2011, 

there will be an event 

to suit everyone’s 

tastes.  

Without our 

volunteers, we 

simply couldn’t do 

what we do.  

 

For more information about TVACAA 

please visit: www.tvacaa.org or contact 

me Eleanor Green, Oxfordshire Fund-

raising Manager, Thames Valley and 
Chiltern Air Ambulance Trust, Artisan, 

Hillbottom Road, High Wycombe, Bucks 

HP12 4HJ. Telephone::0300 999 0135 

Mobile::07717 290325 

eleanor@tvacaa.org or:www.tvacaa.org 

Eleanor Green 


